Robin Medlock
Vice President, Safety Controls Technology, Inc.
5075 Taylor Drive,
Bedford Heights, OH 44128
Phone: 1-800-204-1729
Email: rmedlock@safetycontrolstech.com

October 3, 2011

OSHA Docket Office
Room N-2625,

U.S. Department of Labor,
200 Constitution Ave. NW
Washington, D.C. 20210

To whom this may concern,

I am writing to submit our nomination of Robin Medlock to serve on the National Advisory
Committee on Occupational Safety and Health in the category of Occupational Safety. Mr.
Medlock is aware of his nomination and is willing to serve on the committee.

As you will read in the attached resume, Mr. Medlock served as the Cleveland OSHA Area
Director for 20 years, retiring at the beginning of this year. During his tenure as Area Director,
he led his office to conduct over 17,000 inspections that included 40 significant cases. Under his
guidance, The Cleveland Area Office became one of the largest and most successful Area
Offices in OSHA.

Your consideration of Mr. Medlock for this position is greatly appreciated. If you have any
questions or require any further information, please call Safety Controls Technology at 1-800-
204-1729. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Matt Beargie

Technical Writer,
Safety Controls Technology, Inc.
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